
UNHCR NIGERIA

DATE: 28/02/2024

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION: No. RFQ/NIG/ABJ/SUP/09/2024 FOR THE SUPPLY OF
COMPLETE DRIVERS’ UNIFORMS

QUOTATION TO BE RECEIVED BY: WEDNESDAY, 13 MARCH 2024 Time: 12:00hrs.

The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR), which was
established on
December 14, 1950, by the United Nations General Assembly, requests your price quotation
for the supply of
complete drivers’ uniforms as specified in this Request for Quotation (RFQ).

1. REQUIREMENTS
UNHCR Abuja office would appreciate receiving your firm offer for the supply of complete
drivers’ uniforms for
UNHCR offices in Lagos, Abuja, Maiduguri, and Ogoja (see Annex C). Find attached in
Annex A the bid
submission form, Annex B the financial offer form, and Annex C the technical specification
form for more
information about the goods or services required (specifications). Please note that your offer
should include the
delivery of the complete uniforms to the four UNHCR locations indicated in this document.

 

CLICK TO DOWNLOAD THE DOCUMENTS: CLICK HERE

https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/227628

